Lee, Chris

From: Barbara armstrong <barbaratarmstrong@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, October 28, 2022 1:40 PM

To: Murphy, Michael (Alderman)

Subject: Live nation

[You don't often get email from barbaratarmstrong@gmail.com. Learn why this is important at
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderldentification ]

Please vote NO for the proposal to add another music venue to Milwaukee. The city has plenty of smaller venues that
would be negatively affected. Our city does not need this.

Thanks

Barb

Barbara Armstrong
barbaratarmstrong@gmail.com

Sent from my iPhone



